Jennifer S. Bethune
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From: Mark Osborne

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 12:43 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: RE: 1022 Joe Collins Rd

I called Pendergraft homes about the easement.
There is no part of the easement on this lot for utilities.

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22,2023 11:25 AM

To: Mark Osborne <mosborne@harnett.org>

Cc: James E, Manhart <jmanhart@harnett.org>
Subject: 1022 Joe Collins Rd

This address has been approved since 8/14 but no IPAC has ever been uploaded into the system. The customer try to
wait for it but the permit was issued today without that being in the system.

Stncerely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direct: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**




